MEMO TO: City of Ann Arbor, Planning Department

FROM: Stephen E. Fuks & Kelly H. Fuks

Property Owners, 202 E. Davis, Ann Arbor

RE: Re-zoning Petition; REDICO mixed-use proposal

DATE: December 21, 2017

## TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We are aware that REDICO has submitted a petition to allow for the re-zoning of 202 E. Davis from R4C to C2B. We currently have an agreed to price to sell and will be submitting a revised purchase agreement to sell 202 E. Davis to REDICO. As the current owners of 202 E. Davis, we accept and support this petition to allow for the property to be re-zoned from R4C to C2B.

Sincerely,

Stephen E. Fuks

Date:

Kelly H. Fuks